
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/23/2021 6:17:49 PM

First name: William

Last name: Gossage

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am totally against the building of a roller coaster attraction near the Sandia Ski area! The traffic

Through the residential area of Sandia Park on highway 356 is already extremely heavy and dangerous. It is

never monitored by police and speeding is out of control. Accidents are many and just walking anywhere is

dangerous. Unless the only access to the roller coaster is via the tram, WE SAY NO!


